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Physical Therapy Compact Commission Rules Task Force Meeting 

Minutes 

July 22-23, 2017 

124 West Street South, 3rd Floor 

Alexandria, VA 22314 

 

TASK FORCE MEMBERS PRESENT: Harvey Aikman, Texas 

     Kathy Arney, North Carolina 

     Hong Chen (for Connie Clarkston), Missouri (via phone) 

     Jeanne DeKrey, North Dakota 

     Scott Majors, Kentucky 

     Joe Shanley, New Hampshire 

 

TASK FORCE MEMBERS ABSENT: Shannon Singletary, Mississippi 

 

LEGAL COUNSEL PRESENT:  Rick Masters 

 

FSBPT STAFF PRESENT:   Leslie Adrian, Director of Professional Standards 

     Jeffrey Rosa, Managing Director, Post Licensure Services 

 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 8:45 AM, ET, and recessed at 5:15 PM, ET, on July 22, 2017. The 

meeting resumed at 8:30 AM, ET, on July 23, 2017. 

 

Previous Input on Content of Rules 

Leslie Adrian reviewed how the discussions held by the Compact Advisory Task Force in 2014, the 

Compact Drafting Task Force in 2015, and the Compact Rules Identification and Process Task Force in 

2016 shaped the proposed content of the draft rules. 

 

Jeffrey Rosa reviewed how the development of the current system would be impacted by the rules that 

are adopted by the Commission. 

 

Suggested Rule Requirements 

The Task Force reviewed the topics in the Compact statute that would require development of rules. For 

each area, the Task Force provided input on the content for the rule. Staff will draft the actual rules 

based on this input. 

 

Planning for Next Meeting 
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Task Force members will review the draft rules to ensure they conform to the recommendations made 

at this meeting and provide input on any additional modifications that are needed. 

 

Adjournment 

Joe Shanley moved to adjourn the meeting of the Rules Task Force. Scott Majors seconded the motion. 

The motion carried without objection. 

 

The July 22-23, 2017, meeting of the Rules Task Force adjourned at 10:20 AM, ET, on July 23, 2017. 

 

The next meeting of the Rules Task Force is scheduled for August 24, 2017. 


